
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

17 January 2017 

 

WATER SHORTAGE IN MAKHADO TOWN 

 

We regret to inform the residents of Makhado Town and Tshikota that we are currently 

experiencing shortage of water due to the damaged raw water pump at Albasini Water Plant. 

Technicians are busy working on the problem. 

 Pumping of water will resume as soon as the pump has been repaired. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused.  

For more information please contact Vhembe District Municipality spokesperson Mr Matodzi 

Ralushai on 0761013145 / 0723919965. 

 

Enquiries:  

Louis Bobodi: Spokesperson: Makhado Local Municipality (082 523 5257) 

Issued By: Peter Muthambi: Media Liaison Officer: Makhado Municipality (0726275873) 
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